
NOTICE OF HEARING ON WASHAKIE COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 1 BUDGET

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing on the proposed budget for Washakie County School District No. 1 for the fiscal year end-
ing 30 June 2022 will be held at 1900 Howell Ave., Worland, Wyoming on 14 July 2021, at seven o’clock p.m. At this time any and all 
persons interested may appear and be heard respecting such budget.

Board of Trustees,
Washakie County School District No. 1,

Worland, Wyoming.

Attest:	 s/	 Sarah Lungren	 s/	 Terri Logan
		  Chair, Board of Trustees		  Clerk of School District

July 1-8, 2021
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